National Lawyers Guild (NYU Law chapter)

The NYU chapter of the National Lawyers Guild stands in solidarity with NYU’s Black
Allied Law Students Association (BALSA) in their statement yesterday condemning
the non-indictment of Darren Wilson for his killing of Michael Brown. We support
the residents of Ferguson, Missouri, and other communities worldwide involved in
ongoing protests over police violence.

Read the press release issued yesterday by the National Lawyers Guild:
http://www.nlg.org/news/releases/nlg-stands-people-ferguson-condemns-
systematic-police-violence-communities-color
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